
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 2019/20 School Year! 
 

The St. Francis Catholic School Council (CSC) welcomes you back to school; we hope you 
enjoyed a fun summer! 

The CSC is made up of parents/caregivers as well as representatives from the school (Principal, 
VP, Teacher, CUPE Rep).  We meet once a month to plan fundraising events and special school 
activities that benefit the students here at St. Francis.  

We are always looking for new parents so we invite you to join us at our first meeting to see 
what we are all about: 

Monday, September 23rd, 6:15 pm in the School Learning Commons 

Please consider getting involved, or just come out to meet other parents in our school 
community.  You do not need to be a Voting Member on the CSC to get involved; parents can 
still come to meetings, sit on committees or volunteer without being a voting member.  If you 
are interested in becoming a Parent Representative, a nomination form is attached.   

If you have any questions at all, feel free to contact us for more information. 

 

Maureen Rego and Christie Dawson 

2018/19 CSC Co-Chairs 

cscchair114@pvnccdsb.on.ca 

 

 


